



Mrs N Crehan
Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst
Cooks Lane • Birmingham • B37 6NU

Tel: 0121 329 8300 Fax: 0121 770 0879

Email: office@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk

16th May 2024

Dear Families,

We are writing to inform you about two incidents that took place in our car park yesterday, where a staff member's car was vandalised and a visitor's car was broken into, and belongings were stolen. We want to reassure you that no one was harmed, and no other damage was caused. Both incidents were caught on CCTV and were immediately reported to the police.

We wanted you to know about these incidents as students may notice a police presence on site while they continue their investigations.

Safety will always be our top priority, and although neither of these incidents posed any threat to people on site, we will always take all necessary precautions and act in the best interest of your children and our staff. Therefore, as a precaution, we have increased security measures around the site overnight and over the coming days. We have also enlisted the support of external specialists who will be providing additional on-site surveillance.

We would like to thank our staff team for their quick and professional response and acknowledge the mature and responsible way in which our students behaved. We are very proud of our school community.

If you have any concerns or information regarding this news, please contact the school via office@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N. Crehan Principal





















